
 

 

 

Email sent to Parents and Carers on 29.11.23 via Harpur Hill Primary School and 

Nursery  

 

 

 

29.11.23 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

Please see the below e-mail from the Health Protection Team. 

  

Good afternoon, 

The UK Health Security Agency have created action cards with information to assist 

communities in protecting vulnerable people from the impacts of cold weather. Cold 

weather and health: supporting vulnerable people - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) 

It is recommended to sign up to the Weather-Health Alerting System Weather-Health 

Alerting System - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) which provides an early warning when adverse 

temperatures are likely to impact on health and wellbeing, so that plans to reduce the 

risk of cold weather on health can be implemented as soon as possible.   

Please find two attachments 'Keeping warm and well' and 'Children's Winter Health'.  

If you require any further information please let us know. 

Thanks, 

Health Protection Team 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/cold-weather-and-health-supporting-vulnerable-people
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/cold-weather-and-health-supporting-vulnerable-people
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/weather-health-alerting-system
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/weather-health-alerting-system

